
NHPA,  MADD  working  to  stop
drunks on the road
The Nevada Highway Patrol Association and MADD are partnering
to end drunken and drugged driving, support victims of drunken
driving, and bring an end to underage drinking.

Both organizations will tackle key issues such as reducing the
number of drunken and impaired drivers on the highways and
staffing  NHP  vacancies  that  currently  hinder  effective
enforcement.

This  partnership  also  includes  working  directly  with
legislators in Carson City to develop and support legislation
addressing the safety of Nevada highways.
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